
 

 

Statement on Academic Boycotts 

SBL’s mission statement enumerates the core values of the Society, 

including respect for diversity, openness to change, and critical inquiry that 

reflects SBL’s full international context. In order to fulfill this mission, SBL 

considers academic boycotts an obstacle to the free exchange of ideas, a 

bedrock principle for scholarly discourse. SBL’s statement on academic freedom 

elaborates the principles supporting critical inquiry and participation. Both the 

statement on academic freedom and this statement on academic boycotts are in 

accordance with the positions of AAUP. 

Rather than engaging in academic boycotts, the Society provides 

opportunities for organizing academic sessions, including those that address 

controversial issues. Such sessions, as with all sessions and panels at SBL 

conferences, relate to the scholarly mission of the Society, are open to all of its 

members, and provide analysis of complex and sometimes competing points of 

view. The Society recognizes that members, individually and in groups, exercise 

their right to participate according to their conscience and interest.   

The Society furthermore provides procedures for making public 

statements that are directly related to its mission or to the professional interests 

of its members. 
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https://www.sbl-site.org/aboutus/mission.aspx
https://www.sbl-site.org/assets/pdfs/Academic-Freedom-statement_committee-Final.pdf
https://www.aaup.org/news/aaup-statement-academic-boycotts%23.WW9YGtPytE6
https://www.sbl-site.org/assets/pdfs/Procedures-for-proposals-on-statements_2016.pdf
https://www.sbl-site.org/assets/pdfs/Procedures-for-proposals-on-statements_2016.pdf

